DURHAM UNIVERSITY STAFF CRICKET CLUB

The 21st Annual General Meceting was held on Friday 20th March 1970 at
5.15 p.m. in the Senior Common Room at Grey College (by kind permission
of the Master).

Those present were: Profcssor H.S. Offler (in the Cheir)

Mr. R.C. Lane, Dr. D.M. Hirst, Mr. D. Ratcliffe,

Dr. J.G. Holland, Mr. B.R. Lander, Mr. D. Rogers,
Dr. S. Holgate, Mr. R. Pallister, Dr. L. dilliams,
Mr. B. Wetton, Dr. P. Collins and Dr. P. Brightwell.

Apologies for absence were received from Mrs. W.A. Prowse, Professor
J.L. Brooks, Dr. D. lMorgen and Mr. A. Bell.

155.

154.

155.

Minutes

The Minutes of the Twentieth Annual General Meeting held
on April Lth 1969 were accepted and signed.

Election of Officers for 1969

The following werc elected:
President: Sir Derman Christopherson

Vice-Presidents: Professor C.C. Abbott
Professor E. Birley
Professor J.L. Brooks
Professor J.L. Burchnall
Dr. K.L. Ellis
Rev. J.C. Fenton
Ald. H. Ferens
Professor W.B. Fisher
Professor H.S. Offler
Mrs. W.A. Prowse
Col. L. Slater
Dr. M. Weston
Dr. T. Whitworth

Chairman: Professor H.S. Offler

Captain: Mr. B.R. Lander

Vice-Captain: Dr. D.M. Hirst

Hon. Secretary: Mr. B. Wetton

Hon. Treasurer

Equipment Dr. J.G. Holland
Manager

Hon. Auditor: Mr. B. Cooke

The Treasurer's report was accepted and the slight improvement
noted. After some discussion it was decided not to alter the
annual subscription to members but to increase the gratuity, given
to Mr. Jarvis from £5 to £7. 10s. 0d. If serious financial
difficulties arose subsequently then the subscription may have

to be increased.
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The Secretary reported on the activities of the 1969 season and
circulated the results and details of averages, On the whole the
Club enjoyed a successful season (after a wet May) which culminated
in the winning (as a joint team with Newcastle) of the first
Festival of University Staff Cricket teams held at Hull. The
venture is to be repeated in 1970 at Newcastle. Members expressed
opinion that Durham should be prepared to act as hosts to this
Festival in a year or two.

There being no further business the meeting ended at 6.30 p.m. /[ [ ¢

A



